
MINOR INJURIES 
UNIT NOW OPEN

Stratford-upon-Avon
Hospital 

01926 495321

The good news for many of us is that the Minor Injuries Unit
(MIU) has opened once again at the Stratford Hospital.

The Minor Injuries Unit is now open on Tuesdays,
Wednesdays, and Thursdays between 9am-5pm in Stratford
Hospital Building 2.

The great thing is that you can get help with a non-serious
injury rather than having to go to Warwick Hospital A&E,
especially with the current roadworks on Warwick Road!

The Minor Injuries Unit treats conditions such as:

Wound infections
Minor head injuries

Sprains and strains

Minor burns and scalds

As always if you are unsure about whether you require instant
emergency treatment you can go to NHS Choices online at

111.nhs.uk or call 111 free from your landline or mobile telephone.


